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In response to your letter of April 1, 1981, please find enclose: e
revised R.E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant, Security Training and Qualification
Plan and our response to the NRC comments on the original plan submittal.

As a result of the NRC's initial review of our plan the document has been
substantially revised to include information and commitments responsive to the
NRC comments. In order to facilitate your further review of this plan we have
also enclosed a document entitled, "RGS&E Responses to the NRC Comments on the
Training and Qualification Plan." The RGS&E Response document should be used as
a reference source to locate additional information and commitments now
incorporated in the revised plan.

In additich to the revisions precipitated by NRC review, other sections of
the plan have been placed in a new format in order to simiplify implementation.
The responsibility Matrix (Task and Duty Summary) showing ten (10) shift
assignments has been consolidated into four (4) duty positions for
qualification and compared to the same crucial tasks. The history of Tasks,
Conditions, and Standaras has been numbered sequentially and placed in a
paragraph format providing the additional information requested.

In accordance with the provisions of Title 10 Part 2.790(d) the

information contained in the "Security Training and Qualification Plan is
deemed to be proprietary and should be withheld for public disclosure.

Very truly yours,
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Mr. John E. Maier
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